
Original Message----- 

From: McFarland, Katrina G HON OSD ATL [mailto:Katrina.McFarland@osd.mil] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 5:06 AM 

To: 'paul' 

Cc: Bliss, Gary R SES OSD ATL; Kranz, Gordon M SES OSD ATL 

Subject: RE: Comments on Revised DAG and recommendations for pending DoDI 5000.02 revision 

 

Thanks Paul.  You are a great American. 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: paul [mailto:paul.solomon@pb-ev.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2013 1:53 AM 

To: McFarland, Katrina G HON OSD ATL 

Cc: Bliss, Gary R SES OSD ATL; Kranz, Gordon M SES OSD ATL 

Subject: RE: Comments on Revised DAG and recommendations for pending DoDI 5000.02 revision 

 

Katrina, 

 

Thanks for confirming Gordon's message.  

 

If the DoD program managers and system engineers really push on defining or confirming the 

accomplishment criteria and if DCMA verifies that there is traceability to the IMS and work packages, 

this can work. Effective implementation will also make the IBRs more important with increased 

responsibilities for the SE's. 

 

Good luck, 

 

Paul     


